
Ms. Brooke, Mrs. Renee, Mrs. 
Susanne, & Mrs. Erin’s class

Happy first week of school everyone! 
This week in our classroom we are 
learning all about each other and our 
classroom routines. We have talked 
about our expectations in our room 
and how to keep everyone safe. We 
read several books about starting 
school but our class favorite was How 
do Dinosaurs go to School. I hope 
your children know how loved they all 
are already. We hope you and your 
families enjoy the weekend and we 
can’t wait to see you back on Monday.
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